VEMHA 2016-17 REGISTRATION….
Has gone electronic!!

Registrations for our 2016-17 season will now be held online.  All you need to do is follow the link provided and answer a few simple questions.  It really is that simple.
If your child(ren) have played hockey in previous years, even if it was not for VEMHA, they will already exist in the registry.  You do not need to create a new profile.  If after trying you cannot find your child’s name please contact us @ 705-521-2225 for assistance.
Payments will still be made in person at the Raymond Plourde (Confederation) Arena on the dates and times provided.  Simply print out a copy of your online receipt and bring it with you.  We will take payment and issue a new receipt.
Can’t pre-register?  We will have computers available for use on our registration dates.
Pre-registration starts NOW!!
Please note that Debit machines will be available on site for cash payment!!!
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